
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

May 15, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on July 24, 2019: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 6th Revised Sheet No. 95.1 5th Revised Sheet No. 95.1 
 4th Revised Sheet No. 138 3rd Revised Sheet No. 138 

 
These tariff sheets are being issued May 15, 2020 to become effective on and after June 14, 2020.   
 
The purpose of the proposed tariff revisions are to broaden Ameren Missouri's Rules & Regulations pertaining 
to due date selection to allow more residential customers and certain non-residential customers to participate.   
 
Sheet No. 130 will require a future revision to update a reference since the section name is changing from 
"Residential Due Date Selection" to "Preferred Due Date Selection."  However, that sheet needs to be kept 
available pending the potential resolution of File No. EE-2019-0382 which requires more substantial changes to 
that particular tariff sheet.   
 
The proposed tariffs were discussed with Staff prior to filing.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
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